
 

 
 
 

 
   

     
      

 
 

    
 

      
      

 
            

 
      

 
         

        
 

      
 

       
 

 

 
  

  

October 7, 2019 

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS: 
CUPE TENTATIVE DEAL WITH RESPECT TO PROVINCIAL BARGAINING 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Community Members: 

The Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) has reached a tentative
 
agreement at the provincial level.
 

CUPE has agreed to stop all job action while awaiting ratification of the deal.
 

This means full custodial and maintenance services have resumed.
 

We value our cleaners, custodians and maintenance staff who ensure that our 

schools are clean, safe and healthy places for teaching and learning.
 

For labour updates, please visit rainbowschools.ca.
 

We thank you, and your children, for your patience and understanding.
 

Sincerely,
 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 

http:rainbowschools.ca

